
Hal Stoltz


We received the sad news that Hal had passed away in March of 2023.  An obituary has not 
been located.  


However, a one-year-later memorial service has been organized to be held on April 06, 2024, at 
12:00 PM - 2:00 PM at the Bothwell United Methodist Church, 18515 92nd Ave NE, Bothwell, 
Washington 98011.


The Link to the, ‘Hal “Happy” Stoltz Memorial’ is:  

https://jcchickenhawk.wixsite.com/in-memory-of-hal 

It contains a “Share Your Memories of Hal” section with many contributions from friends and 
an opportunity to add more.


Hal was a valued member of our class.  I knew him well because we were locker partners.  At 
our 60th reunion, Hal made a leather bracelet for all who would like one.  Hall will be missed.


Ron Woolley 

(JHS61.com webmaster)
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